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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: National press work on Medicine Supply; Pharmacy First preparations poll; Category M webinar; Job opportunity at Community Pharmacy England.







		




			Medicines supply: national media coverage 
National media outlets are widely reporting on medicines supply issues today following a Guardian report to which Community Pharmacy England contributed over the weekend. The Guardian warned that severe shortages were putting pressure on pharmacies and putting lives at risk.
 
We continue to highlight the ongoing pressures on community pharmacies including the impact of supply issues and the need for these to be resolved. Following our work with the Guardian last week, this has led to further coverage of the issue in The Sun, Evening Standard, GB News, and Daily Mail. We have been briefing a range of print, radio, and other media outlets as well as MPs on the issue today.

Community Pharmacy England CEO Janet Morrison said:
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		Read the full statement 




		




			Few days left to tell us your Pharmacy First preparations
There are just few days left for pharmacy owners to tell us about your preparations for the launch of the new national Pharmacy First service and the ongoing pressures you are facing. The feedback will be discussed at our next full Community Pharmacy England Committee meeting at the end of January.

Please complete the survey on or before Sunday 21st January 2024.
Complete the poll through this link or scan the code below 
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			Book your place for Category M webinar
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			Community Pharmacy England will be hosting a webinar on Drug Tariff Category M and retained margin on Tuesday 23rd January at 7pm. Submit your questions ahead of time by emailing funding.team@cpe.org.uk to help us shape the event. Please note, registration will close at 12 noon on the day of the event.
Find out more and book your place 







		




			Job opportunity: Part-time Policy Manager
Do you want to try and influence healthcare policy? Or do you know anyone who can? We are looking for a part-time Policy Manager to help take policy development and an extensive advocacy programme forwards as part of our Communications and Public Affairs Team.
Learn more about the role 
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It has become worryingly normal to see hundreds of medicines affected by pricing and
other issues every month, with problems now a daily occurrence for pharmacies.

The instability is putting operational pressures on pharmacy teams, financial pressures on
pharmacy businesses, and for patients it means worrying delays.

Pharmacies are having to spend hours — on average an extra 11 hours per week — tracking
down the medicines their patients need. This adds to stress for the pharmacy team and

means they have less time to spend offering the wider healthcare services that patients

want and need.

The NHS and Government need to step in to stabilise the UK medicines supply chain.

We want to see a full strategic review of medicines supply in England to start to tackle the
problem, and also for pharmacists to be empowered to use their knowledge to make simple
changes to medicines where this can speed up supply of medicines safely. This step will
help to alleviate this critical situation for both pharmacies and the communities they serve.
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NOTE: This is for independents and non-CCA multiples only
as we are sending the survey directly to CCA multiples’ head offices
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Book now: Category M webinar
23rd January | 19:00

Registration will close at 12 noon the day of the event
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